## Dickson Bee Club Meeting Minutes April 26, 2022

Chelsea opened the meeting with updates on the World Honeybee Festival scheduled on August 20<sup>th</sup>. Vendors and sponsors are being sought in our local community.

Cheril presented a treasury report for the first quarter of the year.

Kamon Reynolds was presented to speak on honey production. He emphasized the importance of a healthy hive. Without a healthy hive, there would be no honey production. Mr. Reynolds was very gracious as our members asked many questions. It was a very informative presentation and our hope is to invite him to return in the future.